
Sufficiently Complex Application Criteria
Effective from 17th February 2020
What’s changing:

Cadent’s application criteria for ‘Sufficient Complexity jobs (SCJ’s) are being amended with 

effect from 17th February 2020. The changes to the criteria are detailed below.

Where the total construction costs including applicable overheads, based on past experience 

of projects of a similar nature, is expected to exceed £250,000

Where reinforcement is identified where the total construction costs including applicable 

overheads, based on past experience of projects of a similar nature, is expected to exceed 

£500,000

Where there are known obstacles on the proposed route of the apparatus and the anticipated 

total cost of the construction works including applicable overheads is expected to exceed 

£50,000
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